
 

CITY OF LEXINGTON 
WORKSHOP MINUTES 

Thursday, January 16, 2020  
Immediately following Council meeting 

City Hall 
                     
 
 
1.  Call to Order: Mayor Murphy 
 
2.  Roll Call:  DeVries – Harris – Hughes – Winge 
 
Mayor Murphy called to order the workshop for January 16, 2020 at 7:38 p.m.  Councilmember’s 

present: Devries, Harris, Hughes, and Winge.  Also Present: Bill Petracek, City Administrator; 

Chris Galiov, Finance Director. 
 
3.  Discussion Items: 

A. Discuss Mayor and Councilmembers email addresses 
 
Petracek provided an overview of the costs for the City Council to switch from Comcast emails, 

which are free of charge, and utilizing Roseville I.T. emails, which cost $1,122/year to have all 

five (5) Councilmembers on their email system.  Petracek explained that having the City Council 

on Roseville’s system would make city staff’s life easier, and it would improve our ability to 

respond to data practices requests, as well as having Roseville’s tech support available for email 

issues.  Discussion ensued.  

 

Mayor Murphy feels that $1,122 is a small price when we are dealing with today’s laws involving 

open records for government.  Discussion ensued.   

 

Petracek stated he will have this item on the February agenda for approval.                                               
 
4.  Staff Input 
 
No staff input. 

 

5.  Council Input 
 
No Council input.   
 
6.  Adjourn 
 
Councilmember Hughes made motion to adjourn the workshop at 7:51 p.m.  Councilmember 

Devries seconded the motion.  Motion carried 5-0.   


